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Welcome
Back!

We will be further developing our writing stamina
as well writing for a range of  different purposes.

Our units of  work will include performance poetry,
instruction writing and the wonderful story, “The
Enormous Crocodile” by Roald Dahl. In reading,

our Year 1 children will be further developing their
phonic knowledge and Year 2 will be answering

questions about texts with greater accuracy. 

We are so excited to
get stuck into all of

our work this term as
well as all the great

events that the
summer term has to

offer!

This term, we will finish our unit of  work on
fractions. From there, we will move onto time
with a focus on using clocks to set and read

times. Finally, we will be learning about
position and direction. Alongside all this, we
will be continuing to consolidate our learning

from this year and applying our skills to a
range of  problem solving contexts.

Our Science work this term will begin with a unit
on plants. We will explore types of  plants, different
parts of  plants and what they need to stay healthy.
We will also be looking at a sustainability unit on
wildlife and what we can do to protect it. Finally,

we will be looking at seasonal changes in summer
and collecting weather data which we will compare
with other seasonal information we have gathered

this year.

This term, we will be learning about
algorithms. We will learn what they
are, how to programme them and
use what we learn to move simple

robot mechanisms. 

Our units this term begin with “Financial Capability”
and this will involve looking at where money comes

from, the differences between wants and needs
and ways in which money can be saved. After half
term, we will be moving onto RSE. This is taught in
single year groups and more information will follow
nearer the time. The RSE policy is available on our

school website.



Art and DT MusicHistory and Geography

REPE

We will be concluding our Geography work with
further comparisons between where we live and
Kampong Ayer. Our History unit for this term is

all about the eruption of  Mount Vesuvius in
Pompeii. We will meet Sappho and use

evidence to explore what her life during Roman
times and this significant event was like.

In DT this term, we will completing a food
technology project with the outcome of

making fruit kebabs. We will learn how to
prepare food safely and use simple tools.
In Art, our unit title is “Flora and Fauna”
and will be exploring the natural world

through various mediums.

This term, we will be focusing on
rhythm. We will listen to and
appraise music from different

genres and follow simple musical
notation to create different

rhythms.

This term, we will be building on skills we
have been developing earlier in the year as
we complete units of  work in striking and
fielding as well as invasion games. As we
move into the second part of  the term, we
will move onto athletics in preparation for

Sports Day!

This term we will exploring our learning
question “How should we care for others and

the world and why does it matter? We will
think carefully about different ways that

Christians and Jews care for people of  the
world, including giving to charities, and how
this action links to teachings found within the

Bible and the Torah. 


